
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The ATASCADERO TOURISM  
BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

ADVISORY BOARD 
 

has cancelled its Regular Meeting 
scheduled for September 18, 2024  

due to a lack of quorum. 
 

_______________ 

 
The next meeting of the  

Atascadero Tourism Business Improvement 
District Advisory Board will be held on 

October 16, 2024. 
 

 
For more information, please contact 

Community Services & Promotions at 805-470-3360. 


